
State Building Advisory Commission Reporting Requirements; HB 2687

HB 2687 amends two statutes related to reporting requirements of the State Building 
Advisory Commission (Commission). 

KSA 2011 Supp 75-3717b is amended to no longer require the Commission to report 
and  make  recommendations  to  the  Division  of  the  Budget,  the  Joint  Committee  on  State 
Building Construction, and the Legislative Research Department on each capital improvement 
budget  estimate  submitted  by  state  agencies  that  include  project  costs,  the  scheduling  of 
funding for such costs, and other matters deemed appropriate by the Commission. 

KSA 46-1702  is  amended  to  conform  with  the  changes  made  in  the  Commission 
reporting requirements by removing the requirement that the Joint Committee on State Building 
Construction study the Commission reports. 
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